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 Sarah Westwood OBJ2015/5351/P 12/11/2015  09:26:49 Hi we live at 52 Shirlock Road. We moved in last year and are renting and this is the third lot of 

building work in our building or next door since we moved here. The disruption is awful as we both are 

writers and work at home. If this went through we'd be unable to get anything done with the noise and 

disruption and comings and goings.  Last time builders came the noise was terrible there were constant 

interruptions as they rang the door bell and twice trespassed into our garden. I absolutely know people 

have the right to do it but I'm afraid we have to object because I think we'd go mad working at home 

and living in that building site. I think there's too much building work granted on this street as it is - 

there's never anywhere to park, it's constant trucks and noise and drilling and skips and scaffolding. I 

think the street needs a break.
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